

Mr Bojidar Danev

President
Bulgarian Industrial Association - Union of the
Bulgarian Business - BIA
Alabin str. 16-20
Sofia 1000
Bulgaria

11 May 2015

Dear President,

I would like to thank you for your letter dated 4 May 2015 in which you congratulate me on my re-election as President of BUSINESSEUROPE.

We understood that you were unable to participate in the Council of Presidents meeting in Riga last month due to the celebration of the 35th anniversary of BIA.

Let me seize this opportunity to congratulate you on this important achievement.

I look forward to meeting you soon.

Kind regards,

Emma Marcegaglia